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A1 Ziegler, CPA <al@HomepageSeek.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:36 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I wanted to advise that I am not in support of RIN 3038-AC61 which would reduce leverage from
100-1 to 10-1. This is utterly rediculous that companies, brokers, banks etc would have an unfair
leverage advantage over retail clients and this should not be passed.

Regards,

A1 Ziegler


